
Commit your work 

to the LORD, and 

your plans will be  

established. 

The LORD has  

made everything  

for its purpose, even 

the wicked for the 

day of trouble. 

Proverbs 16:3-4 
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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

“Majesty” 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

“Praise to The Lord, The Almighty” 

SCRIPTURE READING PSALM 37 

“The Lord is My Salvation” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

TIME OF REFLECTION  

“Be Thou My Vision” 

“Come Thou Fount, Come Thou King” 

September 26, 2021 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

Series: Rebuild—Restoring the Broken 

REBUILDING REQUIRES PREPARATION 
Wade Allen, Lead Pastor 

Nehemiah 2:1-8 

Interactive Study Notes on the  
YouVersion Bible App 

https://bible.com/events/48769547
https://bible.com/events/48769547


Nursery Volunteers 

9:00 AM Joyce White 

10:30 AM Jessica Simpson 

September 19 Report  

Worship Service 82 

Live View Families 13 

Total Attendance 95 

Sunday School 55 

Community Groups 58 

Online Long-Views 25 

Organic Reach 225 

 

General Fund $6,070.03 

Guest Missionary $100.00 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

I want to take a moment today to 
acknowledge how well our church 
participates in worship. In many 
churches today, worship has become 
more of a spectator sport rather than 
something that we participate in. 

We, as a church family, do a 
great job lifting our voices together 
in song! And as the primary teaching 
pastor, I can attest to how well you 
pay attention to each sermon! But... 

One of the things that has been a 
concern for me in our worship services 
over the past eighteen months is that 
this global pandemic 
has essentially done 
away with the time 
of invitation at the 
end of the message 
each Sunday. This 
time of invitation 
has always been 

A MODIFICATION TO OUR WORSHIP SERVICE 

Deacon of the Month for September  
Rick Johnson 

an opportunity to respond to how 
God is speaking to you. What is He 
asking of you? Are you willing to do 
it? When will you do it? 

It seems that when we come to 
the time of reflection at the end of 
each Sunday morning message, we 
almost immediately switch gears—
we stop thinking about God’s voice 
speaking to our hearts and start 
thinking about what food we’ll be 
putting in our stomachs! Seriously, 
we seldom take sufficient time to 
process all that God is saying to us. 

 It is for this reason 
that we will be making 
an adjustment to our 
services this week. I 
won’t explain it here 

but you will realize it 
when it happens. Thanks 

for your flexibility! 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

